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Owner: Village of New Denver 
Contract:   Denver Siding Booster Pumpstation - Piping 
Reference No.: 1479-021 
 
The Village of New Denver is the process of constructing a booster pumpstation to supply drinking water to the 
Denver Siding area, on the eastern edge of New Denver BC.  As a part of the pumpstation construction, the Village 
is working through a Request for Quotation process for the fabrication and assembly of steel piping, fittings, 
valves, and pumps to be installed inside of the pumpstation.   
 
Quotations are to be submitted to TRUE Consulting by 4pm on Friday September 24, 2021. 
 
If you have applicable experience and are interested in providing quotation for this work - for additional 
information, please contact: 
 
Scott Wallace, PEng 
TRUE Consulting 
Email:  swallace@true.bc.ca  Phone:  250-368-8707 
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